
Public Notice of Rate Increase Hearing 

 

Please take notice that at the regular meeting of the Board of Directors to be held April 11, 2023 at the 

office of the District located at 336 Spruce Drive, SilverCreek, CO 80446:  

The Board of Directors of the SilverCreek Water and Sanitation District will at 6:15 conduct a public 

hearing to consider a rate increase of Five (5) dollars per quarter of the service fee for water and sanitary 

sewer or such lesser amount as the Board of Directors deems necessary. 

 

 

____________________________ 

Brian Dornbusch, Secretary 


